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Priority Partners MCO        March 2018

Priority Partners 
$50 Postpartum Visit Reimbursement   

On behalf of Priority Partners Managed Care Organization, Johns Hopkins HealthCare is pleased to inform you 
that eff ective with dates of service April 1, 2018 and beyond, you will be able to submit a separate claim for the 
postpartum visit for Priority Partners members and receive $50.00 in reimbursement.  
                                                                                                                                                                                    
Th is quality initiative is driven by a specifi c postpartum HEDIS measure. In order to be eligible for payment, the 
postpartum visit must be rendered within the specifi ed HEDIS time line of 21-56 days after delivery; therefore, 
providers will need to bill with Category II CPT code 0503F on the claim form in order to be reimbursed $50.00 
for this service.
                                                                                                                                                                                               
Please note that this service is only payable when performed within 21-56 days after the delivery date in order 
to meet HEDIS specifi cations.
                                                                                                                                                                                    
If you should have any questions regarding this quality initiative please contact your Provider Relations Network 
Manager at 1-888-895-4998.
Working in tandem with you, the health care provider, we look forward to providing the best possible care 
for our members.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Important Notice: 
Please distribute this important billing information to your billing departments.                                                                                                                             

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 1-888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns 
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